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 Report on Fire Safety Precautions Program conducted by MITS-NCC on 12-08-2017 with the help of 

Madanapalle region fire station.  

Fire Safety Precautions Program was conducted by MITS-NCC on 12-08-2017 with the help of Madanapalle 

region fire station.  NCC cadets participated in this awareness program and learned how to control the gas 

cylinder at the time of fire and how to control and handle the cylinder at the time of gas leakage. Senior wing 

girls participated in gas cylinder control practice sessions. 

In second half time the fire safety professionals demonstrated how to protect people at the time of disaster and 

risky situations. Senior Division boys participated in practice sessions. 

 
 


